January 22, 2024

President Harriet Nembhard
HARVEY MUDD COLLEGE
301 Platt Blvd.

Claremont, CA 91711

Dear President Nembhard,
Please accept my warmest congratulations on your appointment to the President
of Harvey Mudd College. 1 look forward to reading about the many great

accomplishments to come under your leadership.

Best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,
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Henty C. Foley, Ph.D., D.Sc.
President



The Trustees, President, Faculty, Staff, and Students

of

NEW YORK INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

EXTEND CONGRATULATIONS AND BEST WISHES TO

Harriet B. Nembhard, Ph.D.

UPON INSTALLATION AS THE PRESIDENT OF

Harvey Mudd College
Claremont, California

Given under the seal of the
College, this 22" day of
January in the year two
thousand and twenty-four.
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Henry C. Foley, Ph.D., D.Sc.
President






